
Brent Single 

For Vice President Central Branch 

 

This year I have put my name forward for election as the Vice President of the 

Central Branch of our Union. I seek your support to enable me to full fill this 

important role. 

I am a senior fire fighter in Hawkes Bay based at Napier station. I have had a 

good number of years representing fire fighters on various positions on the 

Union. These include the National Committee, Central Branch and the Hawkes 

Bay Local. I am currently the secretary of the Central Branch from which I have 

decided to step down from in order to stand for the role of Vice President. I am 

also the current President of the Hawkes Bay local. 

I enjoy working at the highest level of our Union and the various working 

parties I am involved with which includes the National Respiratory 

stakeholders group and the Working Safely around water project. 

With our new employer Fire and Emergency New Zealand there is still a lot of 

uncertainty and unclear objectives and expectations among our firefighters. I 

would enjoy the opportunity to work on your behalf to help build fair and 

acceptable relationships moving forward. 

I am seeking the position of Central Branch Vice President, because I believe 

that there needs to be someone in this position who is dedicated, proactive, 

has proven experience and not afraid of the work load that is involved, and be 

able to work with the National Committee. 

In all my time as a Union official I have always worked in the very best interest 

of all the members I represent. I have always been available to all Union 

members, and if elected would continue to be so. 

Considering my experience, past record and commitment I ask for your vote in 

the current election. 

Thanks                                                           

Brent Single                                                               


